
Cobblestone Hotels, LLC breaks ground on fourteenth hotel project in Wisconsin

June 22, 2016 – NEENAH, WISCONSIN – Cobblestone Hotels, LLC, a leading upper-midscale 
hotel brand, today broke ground on the Cobblestone Inn & Suites, Barron, WI. “Barron is 
another perfect city for a new build Cobblestone hotel,"  said Brian Wogernese, CEO of 
Cobblestone Hotels, LLC. “We're excited about opening a new hotel in this growing area 
which will offer locals and visitors a great hospitality experience." 

The Cobblestone Inn & Suites, Barron, WI will feature 36 guest rooms and plans to open in 
March, 2017. It will be located at 430 West Division Avenue. The hotel will be built by 
BriMark Builders, LLC and Managed by WHG Companies, LLC. 

Cobblestone Hotels offers a consistent and comfortable hospitality experience to all 
individuals who are traveling for either business of leisure. For more information and 
reservations please visit www.staycobblestone.com. 
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